


pool very strong and expects to have an announcement soon.  He stated that he hopes to 

begin the Vice-President for Advancement search soon. 

 

President Cale reported that the Knight vs. Alabama law suit is reaching a conclusion.  

The creation of an Institutional Diversity Plan will be requesting representatives from the 

faculty senate and shared governance.   

 

President Loew thanked President Cale for his report and asked the senators to introduce 

themselves. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

A. The Faculty Development Leave Policy is moving back to the Faculty Affairs 

Committee. 

 

B. The Revised Grievance Report was sent by email at the end of last spring.  If 

anyone did not receive it, President Loew requested that they contact her. 

 

C. The INS guidelines for employing international faculty have been sent to the 



C. Senator Paul Crandon was elected as the Faculty Senate Representative on the 

Enrollment Management Task Force. 

 

D. Senators Nancy Atkinson and Senator Robert Adler were elected to the Diversity 

Committee. 

 

ADDITIONAL ISSUES: 

 

Senators expressed concern that the violation of students parking in faculty parking 

places is not being enforced.  Questions were raised as to how repeat offenders are 

handled.  Illegal parking is also a problem.  It was requested that President Loew convey 

these concerns to the Parking and Traffic Committee. 

 

It was reported that the library repair should be finished by December. 

 

Senator Fennell moved that the meeting be adjourned.  Senator Roden seconded.  The 

motion passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 

 

 


